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TO: CITY MANAGER 

FROM: CITY CLERK 

Item .......................................................... ... 

Meeting ....................................... 2017 June 26 

COUNCIL REPORT 

DATE: 2017 June 19 

SUBJECT: 2018 ELECTION -APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER 

PURPOSE: To recommend appointment of the Chief Election Officer for the 2018 Local 
Government Election. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT Eva Prior be appointed Chief Election Officer for the 2018 Local 
Government Election. 

REPORT 

The 2018 Local Government Election is scheduled to be held on Saturday, 2018 October 20. In 
accordance with the Local Government Act of B.C., Council is required to appoint a Chief 
Election Officer. 

Eva Prior, Administrative Officer in the City Clerk's Department, served as Elections Supervisor 
in 2008. She has worked in the City Clerk's Department since 2007. It is, therefore, 
recommended that Ms. Prior be appointed Chief Election Officer for the next General Local 
Election. 

Ms. Prior will assume this position on 2017 September 18. 

Dennis Back 
CITY CLERK 

Copied to: Deputy City Manager 
Human Resources Director 


